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Boston University’s Campus as it finally starts to warm up

After a long semester, spring is finally in the air! Thank you everyone for an amazing 
semester! All the chairs and their committees have worked hard and put in a lot of effort 
into everything they’ve done. From successful fundraisers to exciting brotherhood 
events, our spring semester was filled with numerous events. 

04 
New Member Education

09 
Brotherhood

12 
Community Service

15 
Professional  
Development

16 
Additional Events &  
New Fall Chair Slate 



Current Positions

Chapter  
Leadership

Regent 
Kim Kroupa 

Vice Regent 
Mohammed  
Uddin 

Treasurer 
Lena Sabidussi 

Scribe 
Linda Cordero 

Corresponding  
Secretary 
Joyce Chan

Rush  
Chair(s) 
Robert Gaibler 
 & 
Catherine Nguyen 

  
Professional  
Development  
Chair 
Nicole Enos 

Risk Management 
Chair 
Tawin Kunattanond 

New Member  
Educator Chair(s) 
Dylan Samperi 
 &  
Fay Wang 

Academic Chair 
Cullen  

BrotherHood  
Chair 
Sam Sharon 

Community  
Service Chair 
Jasmine Clevenger 
  
Fundraising 
Chair 
Haley Fawcett 

Public Relations  
Chair 
Nicholas Arnold

Judicial Board

Biagio DeSimone

Gaby Abad

Brandon Webster

James Smith



Our lovely new member educators, Dylan and Fay did an 
amazing job in transitioning the new pledge classes. The eta 
class was initiated in the first week of the spring semester, while 
the theta class was initiated on the last weekend of the semester. 
All the brothers welcome you and we’re all so excited about the 
new things will come next semester! We love you all and can’t 
wait to see you grow in the following years. Each one of you 
bring something special and unique to the fraternity.

Etas  
& Thetas 
Transitioning New Members

New Member Education



Eta Class Initiation - January 20th, 2018

Eta  
Class

• Amy Pinto-
Quintanilla 

• Colin Singleton 

• Cullen 
Paulisick 

• Haley Fawcett 

• Jack Cardini 

• Jack Jin 

• Julia Schwartz 

• Antony Zhou 

• Lauren 
Berlinghof 

• Maggie Wu 

• Marissa 
Sanchez 

• Mark Kahlay 

• Neil Patel 

• Nick Saia 

• Samantha 
Salerno 

• Swathi 
Jaisankar 



Theta Class Initiation - April 27th, 2018

Theta  
Class

• Anthony Biondo 

• Aurora Hake 

• Cam Faszewski 

• Chris Liu 

• Jacqueline Dell 

• Jeremy Johnson 

• Nicholas 
Asencio 

• Pien Van 
Westendrop 

• Prachi 
Kholwadwala 

• Prim 
Promchotichai 

• Rachel Manzelli 

• Ram Bukkaraya- 
damudram  

• Rebecca Turri 

• Ronak Shah 

• Ru Huang 



Big Little Reveal & Bonding



Paddle Reveal



Our brotherhood chair, Sam Sharon did a fantastic job 
this semester! He and his committee helped organize 
multiple events such as Retreat, Jillian’s Bowling, MFA 
visits, Escape the Room, and many more. Brotherhood is 
one of Theta Tau’s three pillars and is truly important in 
forging lifelong bonds of fraternal friendship. 

Brotherhood 
Social Scavenger,  
MFA, Retreat and more!

Brotherhood



Retreat



Other Events



Community 
Service

Service Relay, WBH, Habitat for 
Humanity and more!

Jas, our community service chair outdid herself by planning 
various service events this semester. She and her committee 
helped organize volunteer events such as Relay, Room to Grow, 
Daily Table, and more! Community Service is another one of 
Theta Tau’s  three pillars; it helps us give back to the greater 
Boston area and help those in need.



Relay 
For  
Life





Our professional development chair, Nicole, planned a 
LinkedIn workshop during National Engineers Week (E-
Week) to help promote our online presence. Through out the 
semester, Mohammed and Nick Arnold helped everyone get a 
professional headshot for their LinkedIns. Alumni also came 
back during chapters as guest speakers to help brothers 
navigate through their careers and goals. Towards the end of 
the semester, Nicole also planned a senior breakfast to 
applaud all of their achievements and accomplishments. 

Professional 
Development 
All Smiles

Professionalism



Additional Events

Senior Breakfast - Class of 2018

Beta Class  
 

- Brandon  
   Webster  
 

- Marie-Elle  
   Merchant  
 

- Jillian Yong

Congratulations Seniors! You made it! Thank you for everything. Best of luck in 
your future endeavors and remember to stay in touch! <3

Delta Class 
 

- Aaron Sorrin 
 

- Ryan Lim

Gamma Class 
 

- Alexia Chiclana 
 

- Graciela Martinez 
 

- Graham Silva 
 

- Harshit Harpaldas 
 

- James Smith 
 

- Nicholas D'Alfonso  
 

- Samit (Jade)  
   Dhangwattanotai



Additional Events

2 Year Chapter  
Installation Anniversary

North-East  
Regional Conference

Thank you to everyone 
that came to the 
chapter installation 
celebration especially 
our alumni (Akshay 
Ajbani, Aubrey 
Giasson, Patrick 
Williamson, Ryan 
McNaughton, Jordon 
Haburcak). Our 
chapter was charted in 
April 9th, 2016 and it 
has been over two 
years since then! 

Our dear brothers, Linda Cordero, 
Kim Kroupa, Amy Pinto-
Quintanilla, Robert Gaibler, and 
Lena Sabidussi (Left to Right) 
attended this semester’s north-east 
regional conference which was held 
at University of Pennsylvania on 
April 21st. They had a lot of fun 
during the conference and learned 
many things from various speakers.



Academics

Fundraising 
Public Relations

Rush/Recruitment

Cullen was a sweetheart and distributed goodie 
bags right before finals week. Throughout the 
semester, he regulated study hours for the chapter 
and helped those in need. 

During the beginning of the semester, Robbie and 
Catherine planned a variety of rush events to attract new 
members. They organized events that included all three 
of Theta Tau’s pillars! Our rush week included Mocktails, 
Sunset Cantina a Hack-a-thon, making paracord 
bracelets, a Professional Development panel and more! 

Haley, our hard working fundraising chair raised 
so much money this semester! She planned 
numerous amount of events such as Otto’s 
Fundraiser, JP Lick’s Fundraiser, Buffalo 
Exchange, Valentine’s Day Fundraiser, and more! 

Nick Arnold had a bunch of ideas for new apparel this 
semester! He created different types of T-shirt designs 
and also created our Relay for Life t-shirts!

Additional Events



Newly Elected

Fall ’18 Chairs

Financial  
Chair 
Prachi 

Rush Chair 
Ru Huang 
   
  
Professional 
Development  
Chair 
Sam Sharon 

Risk  
Management  
Chair 
Aurora Hake

Academic  
Chair 
Amy Pinto-Quintanilla 
 

BrotherHood  
Chair 
Julia Cirillo 
 

Community  
Service Chair 
Jasmine Clevenger 

Fundraising  
Chair 
Maggie Wu 

Public Relations  
Chair 
Marissa Sanchez

New Judicial 
Board Members

Mark Kahaly  
 

&  
 

Jack Cardini

New Member  
Educator Chair(s)

Alex Hammerman 
 

&  
 

Sam Perez-Menedez



Thank You Everyone for 
a Great Semester!

Good Luck to all the New Chairs  
 

See you in the fall!


